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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2777:                Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which:

Authorizes mass transit districts to establish administrative process to adjudicate certain
ordinance violations.

Authorizes mass transit districts to assess fines for violations or require perform ance of
community service in lieu of fine.

Provides that person cited may opt out of administrative process at any time.
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